
Sir/Madam, 
I am increasingly frustrated by the different terms used in labelling.  I am an insulin dependent 
diabetic and feel that the labelling regime at the moment makes it very difficult for people who 
try hard to retain good health with a chronic disease find terms undefined and we are forced 
to learn by trial and error.  I am also concerned about the labelling of animal-derived food 
production and feel that it should be linked to animal welfare.  
Mary Binks 
 




